
DATE:	01/26/2024	
Starting 	at 	1:00  p.m.	

Water 	Main 	Valve 	will 	be 	 	
Shut 	off 	to 	repair 	a 	water 	main 	

break 	

A 	Boil 	Water 	Advisory 	is 	issued 	 	

Goshen	Water	&	Sewer	

Affected	Area:
N	7th	Street	
N	8th	Street	
N	9th	St		

Summit	Street	
Center	Street	
Cross	Street	

Between 
	Middlebury	St

& 
		Cross	St		

Please	see	map	on	the	backside		



A Boil advisory is not as bad as it seems.  
Whenever  there is a disruption of water ser-
vice, it is always a cautious measure to issue a 
boil advisory allowing our customers to make 
an informed decision based on their particular 
situation.  There is an inherent risk of contami-
nation when the soil around the pipe is dis-
turbed due to the main break and subsequent 
repair of the water pipes.   

We take every precaution to minimize 
the risk of contamination.  Water is then tested 
in cycles of  24 hours to ensure that there are 
no contaminants present.  Two sets of samples 
are taken 24 hours apart, when both samples 
come back clean the boil advisory is lifted. 

Normal water pressure for city service 
is 60 pounds of pressure.  During a boil order, 
pressure may become low until the problem is 
ϐixed. 

Kent Holdren 

Superintendent 

PWSID: 5220009 

In Consultation with the Indiana De-
partment of Environmental Management, it 
has been determined that the water custom-
ers should boil their drinking water.  This	
precautionary	measure	is	recommended	
because	a	water	main	valve	will	be	shut	
off	to	do	repairs	in	your	area.		

It is recommended that all cooking 
and drinking water be brought to a complete 
boil for ϐive (5) minutes before using.  Please 
continue to boil all cooking and drinking wa-
ter until we notify you that it is no longer 
necessary. 

Until we resolve this drinking water 
problem, we are also asking that you con-
serve water and only use what is necessary 
for household and personal needs. 

We appreciate your cooperation dur-
ing this time and will update you as neces-
sary until the drinking water problem has 
been solved.  If you have any questions con-
cerning the drinking water problem, please 
contact you water department at 534-5306.  

Goshen	Water	Customers	
Boil	Order	Advisory	

Goshen Water & Sewer Plant 
308 N 5th St  

Goshen, IN 46528 

Phone: 574-534-5306 
Fax: 574-534-4281 

Email: watersewerofϐice@goshencity.com 
www.goshenindiana.org 

Water	is	safe	for	showering	
and	ϐlushing	the	toilets.	

Si usted necesita esta  información en 
español por favor, póngase en contacto con la 
oϐicina de agua y alcantarilla 574-534-5306.




